From: John Saynor
Sent: 12 July 2018 09:46

To: Planning [

Subject: 2018/2523/P Cottages to the rear of West Hampstead Fire Station

Dear Camden Planning

Comment/question on this application:

Can this application be approved subject to the condition that these properties are retained
as affordable housing for firefighters/employees?

In other words, can a planning condition stop the properties being sold to the highest bidder
at a later date, without first seeking further planning permission?

thanks

John Saynor

From: " no-reply@camden.gov.uk" <no-reply@camden.gov.uk>
Date: Thursday, 12 July 2018 06:00

To: John Saynor |

Subject: Planning alerts — London Borough of Camden

€3 Camden

New and updated planning applications within the following wards:
West Hampstead
New applications (1)

C 325 West End Lane London NW6 1RR

Use for residential occupation by firefighters or other employees of the London Fire
Commissioner (current or retired), together with their spouses, partners, family and/or
dependents (as may be the case) ancillary to the use of West Hampstead Fire Station.

Application number: 2018/2523/P
Application type: Certificate of Lawfulness (Existing)

View Application



Appeals lodged (1)

Flat D 11 Lymington Road London NW6 1HX

Erection of rear dormer extension with metal balustrade for a roof terrace and installation
of rooflight to the front elevation all associated with the use as maisonette (Class C3).

Application number: 2017/5947/P
Application type: Full Planning Permission

View Application
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